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Photo by Bob Tyler 

We have invited the Melbourne Amateur Photographers to an afternoon tea 

at the Goods Shed on Sat. 28th Sept. This is yet to be confirmed, however, 

please keep this date in mind and I will pass on details as soon as I can. 

On Sat. 19th October, we are making a trip to the State Coal Mine, Wonthaggi, 

meeting there at 1.30pm. There is a huge scope for taking photographs. There 

is a lovely old cottage with a beautiful garden, lots of machinery and mining 

equipment, and for those who are brave enough, you can take a trip 

underground. We have booked for afternoon tea. I do need numbers.   

 
Our normal time for Camera Club sessions is the THIRD SATURDAY OF THE 

MONTH. If you are a BCAS member you are welcome to come to any session. If 

you see something that appeals to you or you have recently bought a new 

camera & want to learn more techniques, then you are welcome to join us 

Contact Hazel Zander for more info.   5672 5300 or any BCCC member. 

EXHIBITION at THE HUB,INVERLOCH 

from Mon.2nd. Sept through to Sat. 28th 

Sept. Come and view the wonderful, 

original work created by BCCC members 

 

 

Our challenge for this month is a Macro study with caption. If you do not have 

a computer use a pen.  Ken is not too well at the moment & is having a break 

so the camera lessons are on hold. Bob has offered to give a 15min camera 

lesson each session. Have a question ready & Bob will help you with problems 

Out doing 

night 

photos in 

Wonth-

aggi. -----

Bron 

Hazel     

Andrea,by 

Trevor 


